
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.195 
Released – 12 October 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 11 October 2022 requesting information regarding reinforced 
autoclaved aerated concrete (RAAC). 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Please can you tell me how much money Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust 
has applied for to fix issues related to reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete (RAAC) in 
the building in the last 10 years. If there are multiple hospitals looked after by this trust, 
please separate the sums applied for each. 
 
I would like the amounts requested, who its requested from and the dates of submission, 
then the amounts received, who it was received from and the dates of receipt.  
 
The Trust has not spent anything to fix issues related to reinforced autoclaved aerated concrete. 
 


